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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Dusty <washam65@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 11:38 AM
To: Assessments (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: assessment 208515 & 208524

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Sounds good, thank you.  
 
On Mon, Feb 1, 2021 at 3:46 PM Assessments (CI-StPaul) <Assessments@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Hello Mr. Washam, 

Since you missed the original hearing dates, I will schedule you for a hearing on 2/16/21 @ 10 a.m., noting that both 
cases are going to City Council on February 17, 2021.  The 2/217 date is if you are contesting the hearing officer’s 
recommendation on 2/16/21.   

  

I will call you between 10 a.m. and 12 pm for the hearing o 2/16/21.  I will email you materials related to the two 
appeals when I put the files together. 

  

  

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator  
Pronouns: she/her/hers 

Saint Paul City Hall, Ste. 310 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd.  

Saint Paul, MN 55102  

P: 612-266-8515  

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

www.StPaul.gov  
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From: Dusty <washam65@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, January 29, 2021 2:48 PM 
To: Assessments (CI-StPaul) <Assessments@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: assessment 208515 & 208524 

  

Hello, 

My name is Dustin Washam and my address is 876 Margaret St, St Paul, MN 55106.  I am emailing about two 
assessments I received # 208515 & 208524.  It appears that these are charges for snow removal of my sidewalk, while I 
did get a complaint about snow on my sidewalk that I rectified. I want to be clear that no one but me has removed 
snow from my sidewalks, This is why I am confused as to why i'm being assessed $800 for a service that was never 
rendered or needed. It appears that there is some mixup and I trust that this matter can be resolved easily please 
advise.  

  

Dustin Washam 

612-817-2288 

  

File numbers J2015A & J2016A 


